The ‘decorate a jar’ activity has proved extremely popular in recent years, both -

with children who design the jars, and with friends and family who can win the
jars at the Christmas Event.

This year the PFA are once again organising ‘decorate a jar’ in preparation for
the Christmas Event on Thursday 5th December (save the date .... it's going
to be amazing !).

All jars will be raffled off at this year's Christmas Event. Buy a ticket and match
the number to win a jar full of surprises.

Here's what you need to do ...

« Ask a grown up for a clean empty jar with a lid! Any size will
do (but no pickled onions please )

o Fill the jar with small items of your choice e.g. sweets,
chocolates, soaps, stationery, hair bobbles, small gifts ete.

« Decorate the outside of your jar. Use your imagination and
base your design on a theme of your choice.

« Jars need to be handed in at the school office by L i
Friday 29th November :II ) -?f_-f ik ‘
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